
 
 
 
 
 
 
10

th
 September 2019 

 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
As you may be aware, Mr Hirst is absent from school and will not be returning this half term 
due to illness. 
 
Mr Jagger will be teaching Hawthorn in Mr Hirst’s absence.  Mr Jagger knows school well and 
has been coming into Hookstone on a supply basis since April this year when he covered 
Beech Class.  Mrs Reid is the Teaching Assistant in Hawthorn and will be ably supporting Mr 
Jagger.  I will closely monitor teaching and learning and support as appropriate.   
 
I apologise for the disruption for Hawthorn Class but unfortunately this is unavoidable.  We 
send Mr Hirst our best wishes and look forward to seeing him back at school when he is fully 
recovered. 
 
Kind regards. 
     
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Vivien Watson 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


